
Dear Travel Partner,  
 
Over the last few weeks the Trade has kindly showed interest regarding Uzbekistan 
Airway's 2020 Winter & 2021 Summer schedules.  
 
To clarify, the airline is working hard to restart its LHR operations for the remainder of the year. 
It is unlikely a service will operate in October and we are awaiting further direction on services 
for November onwards. APG will advise the trade as soon as we have notification.  I can 
confirm however, that the airline is operating other routes on its network all bookable through 
the normal means.  
 
As for Summer 2021, we are expecting late November / early December loadings. If not 
submitted already, please forward 2020 group allocations for my attention.  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Conditions of travel on Uzbekistan Airways regardless of origin / destination: 
 
Passengers are required to have a PCR certificate with the following conditions below. 

        Passengers at place of origin must provide a certificate confirming a negative test result for COVID-19 by PCR in English or Russian. The 

test must be valid no more than 72 hours before the flight.  (In the absence of a negative test result, passengers will be denied check-in for their 

flight). 
        When arriving in Uzbekistan - passengers again need to present the certificate as mentioned above. Passengers will have their 

temperature taken and will be required to complete a health questionnaire -  thereby committing to a 14-day self-isolation period if needed to 

do so. 
        Passengers with fever or other cold / flu symptoms will be examined at Tashkent airport 
        Passengers who have tested  positive  following a PCR test in TAS will be hospitalized for treatment. 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


